From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public Comment to GLWA Board Meeting on October 31, 2019
Date: Monday, October 28, 2019 3:47:54 PM

| wanted to visit your sewage plant last month with EGLE officials, but was denied access even after
appealing to CEO and Board Chairman. However, EGLE will do this visit as | am providing the details of
poor sampling and unreliable analysis. There is nothing to hide from the public, but you make sure that
the public will not see what is happening. Therefore allow us into the plant. Saulius Simoliunas,
665 W. Warren Ave, Detroit, MI 48201, 313 465 5786, saulius@ieee.org
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